
Dear Ms De Swardt 

ADMISSION OF ACESA APPLICANTS  

Your request of 5 August 2007 refers. 

It gives me pleasure to convey that the North-West University will be happy to admit applicants in possession 
of qualifications issued by The Association of Cambridge Educators in Southern Africa to our undergraduate 
programmes of study, provided that they satisfy the requirements set by the Department of Education, the 
Matriculation Board, University and Faculty for admission and placement in the desired programmes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Prof CFC van der Walt 
Institutional Registrar 
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